From: Wayne Laessig [qadvocate@sbcglobal.net] Sent: Mon, June 13, 2016 4:31 PM To: 'Gus Sininger' Subj: RE: Reunion

I like it!

It would be for 2018 since we already have Dayton locked in.

I'd bring it up with Board & recommend Sue Fletcher make it a Ladies Meeting topic — might even get a couple
of them on the 2018 Reunion Cruise Team :>)

BUT, if we're gonna go down that path, there are TONs of companies who do this kind of thing so the “Reunion
Cruise” Team would need a good organizer to get 2-3 proposals from. That means they'd need to get some
agreed criteria ahead of time (like weighted factors for length, departure port accessibility, number of others on
the cruise, ability to host a separate Banquet, ability to host a Hootch room, cost, etc” There would likely not be
as much of any kind of raffle/auction.

With the right organizer team — a GREAT option!

Wayne

From: Gus Sininger [stinger7172@live.com] Sent: Mon, Jun 13, 2016 3:26 PM To: Wayne Laessig Subj: Fw: Reunion
What you think of this??? Gus

From: fred dement <humpdaycruises@yahoo.com> Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 11:56 AM To: stinger7172@cox.net Subject: Reunion
Dear Gus,

I got your name from The VFW magazine and notice you are in charge of your reunion. | was stationed on the
USS Franklin D Roosevelt, CVA-42. In late 71, | was transferred to In Country in Viet Nam and stayed there
until 1972. | am also a Member of the Evans, Colorado VFW Post #6624.

I know you have probably have your reunion planned for this year, but would love to help you out for next
year's reunion.

Let me introduce myself, I'm Fred Dement, President of HUMPDAY CRUISES, INC., located in Greeley,
Colorado. We have been a full service travel agency for 15 years and | am a "Group Cruise Specialist”. We
are a member of the Greeley Colorado Chamber of Commerce and the Northern Colorado Better Business
Bureau.

The reason | am asking, | own a full service travel agency and specialize in group cruises. | would like to make
a presentation to the board members of the group to see about doing a group cruise for the reunion in
2017/2018. There are several different ports that we would be able to sail out of including Los Angeles,
Jacksonville, Orlando, Tampa, Miami, New Orleans, and Houston. Pricing for the cruise would start around
$385 per person depending on the length of the cruise.

All Major Cruise Lines will also allow you meeting space for any events you might have scheduled.

If a cruise is not your cup of tea, let me assist you in doing your hotel, air fare and auto rental. We will be glad
to help you on getting a meeting room and any other food events you would be interested in doing.

So if this is something that sounds interesting to you please let me know so | can make a formal presentation
to the board. You can email or call me at 303.518.0855.

Looking forward to hearing back from you soon.

Fred Dement
HUMPDAY CRUISES, INC.
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